
From: Chow, Lily 
Sent: 5/23/2014 1:43:48 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E QCR Advice Letters 

Erik: 

For the approved QCR Advice Letters, Q4 2012, Ql, Q2 2013, please file Tier 1 
information only AL for the GHG confidentiality. For Q3 and Q4 2013, which are pending, file 
supplemental. 

Lily Chow 

Resource Adequacy and Procurement Oversight 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 703-2575 

SB GT&S 0435632 


